
Regards 
AnneMarie McInnes 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Annemarie Mcinnes <annarmac@gmail.com>
Date: 24 November 2019 at 11:09:28 pm AEDT
To: ouncil@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Mod2019/0547

I strongly support opening the Mona Vale Market an hour earlier. 
These markets are so close for us now. Just a walk away for breakfast and such 
great fresh produce.
Please consider longer opening hours as this would benefit those of us that want to 
go earlier.

Regards
AnneMarie McInnes 

Sent: 25/11/2019 11:16:56 PM
Subject: Fwd: Mod2019/0547


